
 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
 

My nine year old son has always been behind in his speech and English from an 
early age due to ongoing ear problems. He has had endless amounts of 
sessions in speech and phonic training over the last couple of years.  As he is 
still struggling at school we thought he would benefit from a tutor.  We were 
looking for a one on one approach with tutoring as he is easily distracted in a 
classroom situation and that’s how we came across Gay Brown.  From the 
moment we met Mrs Brown we felt that we had made the right decision.  She 
welcomes you and your child into her home with a very friendly but 
professional manner.    Her home is immaculate with a sense of warmth which 
makes you feel at ease straight away.  I had no hesitation in leaving my son 
with Mrs Brown and he was very comfortable with me doing so. 
 
Over the course of the year my son’s ability in reading and writing changed 
dramatically.  This is a credit to Mrs Brown’s lessons and I would recommend 
her to any parent who is looking for a tutor for their child. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Brown for all her wonderful 
help and guidance she gave my son over the past year. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
LEANNE SARICH 
18 May 2013. 


